
From: Dowdell, Jennifer
Sent: 12/1/2010 2:45:25 PM
To: 'klk@cpuc.ca.gov' (klk@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: PG&E Meeting on Gas Accord Contested Issues 

Ken,

This is to confirm our meeting Friday, December 3 at 1:30 pm. Thanks again

Best regards

Jennifer Dowdell
Director, Regulatory Relations
PG&E
415-973-2904
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